Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 2:07 PM

To: KarlachancesR@aol.com

Subject: Alcohol Expansion Meetings

Attachments: Chances R - 2023 Expansion of Alcohol License.docx
Karla,

It was brought to my attention that the location for next week’s meetings was incorrect on your letter. | must have used
an old letter and just changed the dates, not looking at the location. The meetings will be here at City Hall. I've attached
a revised letter for you.

Sorry for the confusion!!

Sownduror Craig (she/her)

Deputy Clerk - City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org,

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.
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CITY CLERK’S OFFICE

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
(608) 789-7510
cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

April 26, 2023

KARLA SNYDER

K&M CHANCESRLLC
417 JAY ST

LA CROSSE WI 54601

Dear Karla,

Our office is in receipt of the application for Expansion of Alcohol Beverage license for K&M Chances R LLC
for a special event on June 3, 2023 at 417 Jay Street.

Said application will be considered at the following meetings:

Judiciary & Administration Committee Tues., May 2, 6:00 p.m.
Council Chambers, City Hall — 400 La Crosse St.

Common Council Thurs., May 11, 2023, 6:00 p.m.
Council Chambers, City Hall — 400 La Crosse St.

Note: The Special Event application that was also submitted does not require Council approval; it is routed
internally for approval by the affected departments and for delinquency and background checks.

We recommend someone attend the J&A meetings where public hearing is allowed; there may be questions or
comments from a committee or council member or another citizen. Public hearing is not allowed at the Council
meeting, though, you are welcome to attend.

Attendance is allowed either in person or virtually. If you wish to attend virtually, please email me for the link
to participate. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns; do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sondra Craig

Deputy Clerk
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org
608-789-7549
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